
 

 

 

First circular 
Dear friends and colleagues, 

I am happy to announce that the next European Otter Workshop will 

be held at the Swedish Museum of Natural History in Stockholm, 

Sweden, next year. 

Please book June 7-11 June 2015 in your calendar, and start planning 

for the next EOW, with the theme Otters and human interactions. 

The theme is on purpose broad, so it can include all topics.  

We will set up a webpage and send out more information after the 

summer. Please feel free to contact me with comments, ideas and 

thoughts!  
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